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22/5/2020 
 
Dear Families, 

I hope you have all had a lovely week of learning at home to start off our second Summer Term. 

The month of June is dedicated to The Sacred Heart of Jesus, in gratitude for His merciful heart and His redeeming love 
for all mankind. The Sacred Heart of Jesus has one of the deepest meanings in our Catholic faith, please take some 
time to say a special prayer during this time. 

 

We were hoping to increase our opening this week but the City Council recommended that we delay any further plans 
until after the 22nd June.  I will be in touch as soon as I know anything further next week, the safety of the whole 
school community remains my priority. As the situation is changing daily, so are my plans and I will continue to keep 
you as informed as I can. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

With best wishes, 

Miss D Ridyard - Headteacher 
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